
 
5th Annual Bill White Memorial Fly Tying Event For 2020 

 
The Flatland Fly Fishers have been doing an annual Bill White Fly - Tying Competition since 2015.  The term 
competition is used lightly in this case.  It is a fun tying competition that anyone in the club can submit a fly 
pattern for and the winner will be determined by club members votes.  The fly pattern image above was 
drawn by Bill White.  He was a long time club member who was a teacher and enjoyed teaching fly fishing and 
tying. 

§ This event is open to all current club members 
§ Each club member may enter only one fly 
§ The winner will be determined by popular vote by club members before the December club meeting 

 
To enter, submit a photo of your fly to bwevent@flatlandflyfishers.org starting Tuesday September 1st.  The 
deadline for entering your fly is Saturday October 31st.  All flies submitted will judged by a panel of three past 
winners who are not entered in the event.  We will send out an email on Monday November 16th  with the top 
three flies selected by the panel and club members will vote by replying to that email with their selection.  
Voting will end on Sunday November 22nd.  The panel will tabulate the submitted email replies and the winner 
will be announced during the December meeting. 
 
Prize for 2020 
gift card from J Stockard 
 


